
 

 

 

Cir no: HBT ATH / KG/08/25-26                                                                       Date: 26/08/2025 

Grandparents’ Day Celebration 2025-26 

 

 “Grandparents are a little bit parent, a little bit teacher, and a little bit best friend.” 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

We are delighted to invite you to our upcoming Grandparents’ Day Celebration, a 

special occasion where young children can express their love and appreciation while 

honoring the invaluable role grandparents play in their lives. 

The event will be held on Friday, 12th September 2025. Grandparents are warmly 

encouraged to share their talents—whether in art and crafts, singing, storytelling, or other 

creative expressions. Every participant will be presented with a Certificate of Appreciation 

in recognition of their valuable contribution. 

 

Please take note of the following details: 

Time  8:30 am to 10:00 am 

Venue Auditorium 

 

Parents are kindly requested to confirm their participation with the class teachers on or before 

Friday, 5th September 2025. 
 

Regards, 

 

 

Principal 

Mariyam Nizar Ahamed 

 


